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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Jan. 22 - 26

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Green Team Meeting at lunch

Tuesday SLSS Programming Meeting for Gr. 7 Students (9:00am)

Gr. 6/7 Girls Basketball Practice (8:00am)

Gr. 6/7 Boys Basketball Practice (Lunch)

Wednesday Brrr Day (rescheduled from Jan. 17)

PAC Hot Lunch

Gr. 3-5 Book Club (11:50 in the Library)

K Hearing Screening

Thursday Gr. 6/7 Girls Basketball Practice (8:00am)

Gr. 6/7 Boys Basketball Practice (Lunch)


Friday Pro-D Day - Non-Instructional Day

Upcoming Dates

Feb. 7 - PAC Meeting (in the Library) Feb. 10 - Lunar New Year

Feb. 13/14 - Early Dismissal (1:45pm) Feb. 16 - Pro-D Day - No School

Feb. 19 - Family Day - No School Feb. 21 - PAC Hot Lunch - Pizza

Student Learning Survey 2023/2024 - www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm

The Provincial Student Learning Survey gathers information from parents/guardians, staff, and students 
on topics related to school environment, safety, and achievement. The information is used for planning in 
individual schools and provides a district and provincial perspective. The survey will be administered to 
grade 4 and 7 students at Maple Lane and is open for staff and parents/guardians until May 3. We 
encourage parents/guardians to participate in this survey, as the results are important in identifying and 
celebrating current strengths, as well as determining where the school needs to focus improvement. The 
survey can be completed electronically through the following link: www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/
access.htm. The survey can be accessed through the link by selecting the school district and school name 
where your child attends school. Provincial, District and School Reports for previous years can be viewed 
at the same site under the Results section. If you have any questions, please contact the office. 


http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm


PAC 
News


Next PAC Meeting: Wednesday, February 7, 6 - 7 pm. This meeting will be in person in the library. 
All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see 
many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

Intent to Attend Maple Lane in 2024/25 
(K - Gr. 6 Students)

On January 10, a notice regarding intent to attend Maple 
Lane in 2024/25 was sent to families. We ask that families 
return the form by January 22. A copy is attached. 

Term 2 Hot Lunch: Please see the attached flyer for 
Information about ordering.

2024/25

Grade 7 Parent Information Evenings for 2024/25
Please see the list of parent information evenings provided by Richmond secondary schools.


https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024-01/Hot%20Lunch%20-%20Jan%20to%20Mar%202024_0.pdf
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